
        October OWL Bulletin (Elementary) 
 
Wednesday, October 8, 2025 
 

Urban Safari Rescue Society  
   

• As part of our Kindness to Animals week, we have invited Urban Safari Rescue to return and share 
their animal adventures. Students will learn grade appropriate material and see the animals in 
action as one of our animal educators guide them through a live exotic animal presentation, 
interactive activities, and answer their questions. They will receive an activity booklet with 
information about the rescued exotic animals we bring, games, puzzles, and colouring.  

 
Event Details:      

• Event:                  Urban Safari Rescue 
• Date:                       Wednesday, October 8, 2025 
• Location:            U-Connect Classroom  
• Grade/Class:    K-8 
• Time:                     9:55 - 11:00 am 
• Transportation:  Not applicable 
• Cost:                      Free 
• Permission Form:  Not required 
• Registration Link: https://forms.office.com/r/3DeaxdShsv 
• Registration Deadline: Monday, October 6, 2025 at 3:00 pm 

Wednesday, October 29, 2025 
 

Pumpkin Patch – Grade K-8 
 

• Event:                           Laity Pumpkin Patch 
• Date:                             Wednesday, October 29, 2025 
• Location:                       Laity Farm - 12725 Laity Street, Maple Ridge 
• Grade/Class:                 K-8 
• Time:                             9:20 am - 12:30 pm 
• Workshop time: 10:00 am – 12:00 pm (at venue) 
• Transportation:             Bus 
• Cost:                              Free 
• Permission Form:        Will be sent out closer to the field trip day 
• Registration Link: https://forms.office.com/r/1CpY3xucCv 
• Registration Deadline: Wednesday, October 22, 2025 

 
** IMPORTANT ** Please bring a fabric bag with your child’s name on it to carry their pumpkin home. 
 
Reminder that students in grade K-3 need a trusted adult to accompany them on this field trip.  
 
Students require a permission form to attend any field trip that doesn’t occur at the school. Unfortunately, 
we cannot have students participate without the permission form. Unless otherwise directed, please 
bring the signed permission form when meeting the group on the event day.  


